
Comment for planning application 24/00539/F
Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name John Coulling

Address 18 Browning Close,Stratton,Swindon,SN3 4XS

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments I know that I am not living in Oxfordshire at the moment and some people might not think I 
should a say in the matter. However, I am a Oxford lad who has lived there most of my life.  
My feeling are that the new stadium will not only be if it united. But in the long term the 
whole of area and the majority of people will learn to like it. People might say that we should 
stay at the Kassam, but he is running into the ground and has not done any improvements 
since it was completed. The ground now looks like it is 50, years old and not 20.  Hopefully 
all planning requirements for the new ground can sorted and local people will see some of 
the benefits to them in the future. I am an Oxford supporter and have been so for a number 
of years and would love to see them in a higher league and competing with best, but the 
planning for the new ground most be done properly. Thank you for letting me have my say. 
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